The Moore County Board of Education
cordially invites you to attend

the Oath of Office Ceremony and Reception
Sfor

Dr. Robert P. Grimesey, Jr.
New Superintendent of Schools

Monday, June 30, 2014
5:30 pm

Moore County Schools
Administrative Office Building
5277 US Highway 15-501
Carthage, North Carolina

RSP to Cathy McRae by June 20, 2014
cmcrae@ncmes.org or 910-722-4247
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MOORE COUNTY SCHOOLS
Growing to Greatness




